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Madison Brame

From: IRRC
Sent: Wednesday, July 20, 2022 9:32 AM
To: Michelle Elliott; Scott Schalles; Fiona Cormack
Cc: Stephen Hoffman; Madison Brame; Kathy Cooper
Subject: FW: Experience

Comment received on #3290. 
 

From: Kathleen Joyce <kmjoyce16@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, July 19, 2022 3:01 PM 
To: IRRC <irrc@irrc.state.pa.us> 
Subject: Experience 
 
CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Good afternoon,   
 
I wanted to share my experience with Sarah the pharmacist for my fathers medical care with veriheal.  
 
The pharmacist was excellent and was extremely vital in catching a conflict with one of my fathers medications 
that was contrary to another medication.  She went out of her way to contact the doctor and recommended an 
solution to his conflict.  
Timely and knowledgeable in all aspects and I would not have allowed my dad 88 year old father to take 
Medical Marijuana without the pharmacist assistance. 
 
Kate Joyce  


